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Monday 14th February 2022 
 
 
Dear GMB Member 
 

RE: NEU Ballot 
 
You will be aware that the GMB are balloting all our members who work for the NEU. The ballot 
papers will be sent out on Monday the 14th of February, so please look out for your ballot paper 
which will come to you in hard copy in the post.  
 
We would encourage you to use your vote and return your completed ballot paper as soon as you 
can.    
 
If for some reason you have not received your ballot paper by Friday the 18th of February 2022, 
please contact me and I will ensure that you get a ballot paper.  
 
Best wishes  
 
Michael Dooley 
GMB London Region Organiser  
Michael.dooley@gmb.org.uk 
 


